

TRANSPORTATION CABINET

Steven L. Beshear Governor

Department of Highways District 4 Office 634 East Dixie P.O. Box 309 Elizabethtown, KY 42702 (270) 766-5066 Joseph W. Prather Secretary

May 21, 2009

Mr. Ronald Bergeron, Jr. Bergeron Emergency Services, Inc. 19612 SW 69th Place Pembroke Pines, FL 33332

Dear Mr. Bergeron:

This letter of recommendation is being written to commend you and your staff for the exemplary efforts displayed during our response and recovery from the crippling ice storm we recently faced.

Upon initiation of your contract by the KYTC and arrival of your crews, we began to realize that a management staff knowledgeable of the debris management process and adequate resources were now in place to begin our project. Your crews and staff were totally committed to the project from their arrival to the closeout. The County was faced with many operational issues that your company and KYTC representatives collaborated on to bring resolve. The KYTC has not seen an ice storm of this magnitude and the assistance your company brought to the table was paramount in our recovery.

In closing, we would like to add that it has been a pleasure to work with each and every one of you. The team effort between Bergeron, the KYTC monitors and staff, Mr. Josh Brooks and Mr. Dave Fernandez (Project Managers) and the subcontractors on this project were the keys to a successful project. We all wrapped our hands around the challenge and overcame the issues to do what had to be done. Please feel free to have anyone who may find themselves in a similar disaster situation to call me for a reference.

Sincerely,

Ashley Higdon

Superintendent II, Grayson County

